
 

Praises 

 Eastern 
Caribbean—Director 
Mark Surbrook and 
Board member Bob 
Thompson, Jr., 
traveled to St. Croix 
this week to attend the 
funeral service of 
Pastor Leon George. 
Mark said it was a 
blessed service “almost 
like camp meeting.” On 
their return, a lady 
working at the airport 
recognized the men 
from being at the 
funeral; community 
members who didn’t 
attend his church still 
held Pastor Leon in 
high esteem. 

 

Prayer Requests 

 Missionaries—As you think of it, please pray for our missionaries 
throughout November and December as their thoughts naturally turn 
to family at a distance during the holiday season. 

 Albania—Remember Gabe, Erica, and Claire Wait as they make 
adjustments in their new home. Pray for them as they learn the 
language, figure out how to navigate daily tasks, and reach out 
through the House of Hope community center. Claire has begun 
school locally; please pray for her as well. 

 Myanmar—Around Christmas non-Christians are more willing to 
hear about the gospel. Already, Andrew Bawi Ceu is planning a 
witnessing tour to many locations in December. Please pray for 
hearts to be receptive to the message of “peace on earth, good will 
to men.” 
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